
 

 

 

 

 
 

January 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

Cliffs Pavilion Music Festival 

 

This year our choir and orchestra will be performing at the South East School’s Music Festival 

and your child has been chosen to go. 

 

The Festival is an annual event held at the Cliffs Pavilion, Southend, in which schools from all 

over the county participate.   Our children will be involved in the performance on Monday 11th 

June at 7.30 pm.  Further details involving arrangements for the children will follow nearer the 

time. 

 

Tickets for the concert are £9.00 per head with no concessions.   We are able to make a group 

booking through the school, but the numbers need to be in by Friday 2nd March.   Cheques can 

be made payable to ‘Northwick Park Primary School’.  We must receive money with the slip 

below, as we cannot order tickets without payment.  

 

After 4th May, tickets can be purchased directly from the Cliffs Pavilion Box Office, but no 

guarantees can be given.   Last year very few tickets were available through the box office, so 

please order through the school to avoid disappointment. 

 

I am sure it will be a thoroughly enjoyable evening and one into which the children have 

already put a great deal of work. 

 

For your information, in preparation for the Festival, the children will be attending a rehearsal 

at Winter Gardens School on Tuesday 22nd May, during school time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

Cliffs Pavilion Music Festival     Please return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………….… Class: ………………………….. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Cliffs Pavilion Music Festival on Monday 11th 

June at 7.30 pm. 

 

I require …………… tickets @ £9.00 each and enclose £ ……………….. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

